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June 26, 2024
Monterey County Community Action Partnership
Dear Monterey County Community Action Partnership,

I am VP of Philanthropy at Monterey Peninsula Foundation (MPF) and am writing to recommend Lorraine Yglesias to serve on
the Monterey County Community Action Commission. Lorraine currently serves as a member of MPF’s Grant Committee, which
is an Advisory Committee charged by the Board of Directors to manage the Foundation’s grantmaking to make a demonstrated
impact in communities of interest.

In this role, Lorraine helps MPF advance our work to uplift vulnerable and underrepresented residents throughout Monterey
County, including low-income residents, by informing grants to nonprofits that serve these communities across our focus areas
of Health & Human Services, Community & Environment, Arts & Culture, Youth, and Education.

Lorraine demonstrates an unwavering commitment to amplifying the voices of low-income residents and advocating for
increased resources dedicated to the prosperity and well-being of historically marginalized communities. She will be a strong
asset for the Commission and its work to address poverty in the County.

Sincerely,
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Nancy Enterline
VP of Philanthropy
Monterey Peninsula Foundation
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